                 The Berrypatch Nursery and Out of School club 

Smoking Policy/Procedure
We have a legal responsibility to ensure that all children are in a smoke-free environment at all times.
We are aware that there is evidence that shows passive smoking can cause serious health problems to children which can lead to hospitalisation.  We are committed to not exposing children to such an environment within our setting.

Visitors and staff are not permitted to smoke in or on the premises.This includes the use of e cigarettes and vapes.
If on outings we will ensure that children are kept away from any member of the public who is smoking by avoiding places where we know people may be smoking.  If someone begins to smoke in the vicinity we will either move away or ask the person to not smoke near the children.

